TPCODL

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER (ELECT.), BHUBANESWAR ELECTRICAL DIVISION,
INSIDE 33/11 KVA SUB-STATIONRASULGARIL, BHHUBANESWAR-751010
Ph. No. 0674- 2549024, Fax- 0674- 2549024, e-mail:- ccbedia cescoorissa.com,

|
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M/s OMM BASTU BUILDCON PRIVATE LIMITED
Director Sri Bijaya Kumar Patra

Plot No-N5/170

IRC Village

Bhubaneswar

Sub: NOC for power supply to your project over Plot No- 272/1035, 265/1042,272/1037, 266/1036,
266, 271, 273 & 274 , Khata No-230/280, 230/268, 253 & 256 Mouza- Banguary,
Bhubaneswar under Fulnakhara Section.

Sir,
With reference to the above cited subject, it is to intimate you that, this department has no

objection regarding power supply to your project Plot No- 272/1035, 265/1042,272/1037,
266/1036,266, 271, 273 & 274 , Khata No-230/280, 230/268, 253 & 256 Mouza- Banguary,
Bhubaneswar under Fulnakhara Section. Required power can be provided subject to fulfillment of
terms & condition of TPCODL and validity of the land documents. If any infrastructure required

for providing power supply to your project, you have to born the same along with certification of

ORERA.

This is for your information and necessary action.

Yours faithfully,

% H &0
Executive ENXneer (Elect.)
BED, Bhubaneswar
132
)
Ccto: '
The SDO (Elect.) Rasulgarh Sub division for information.
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OMM BASTU BUILDCON PRIVATE LIMITED

Plot No. N5/170, IRC Village, Bhubaneswar, Khordha, Odisha-751015
GSTIN/UN : 21AADCO1672Q1Z8
Mob.: 7978665600

To

The Executive Engineer (Elect).
Bhubaneswar Electrical Division.
BED,Bhubaneswar.

Sub:-Regarding Issue of NOC for obtaining permission for ORERA.
Sir,

In inviting a kind reference to the subject cited above I want to take power supply by installing
required capacity of transformer on 6% supervision charge as per your recommendation charges to my
residential apartment situated Hanspal,Bhubaneswar over Plot No-272/1035,265/1042 &
Others,Mouza-Banguary,Bhubaneswar. '

In this connection,I am enclosing herewith the BMC Plan,ROR and Attorney Holder Letter,for your
Kind Reference.

Therefore,] Would like to request you to kindly issue NOC for the above said purpose which was
necessary for obtaining prior permission for ORERA.

Thanking You

Your’s Faithfully

OMMBASTU BUILDCCN PVT.LTD.

Director
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